
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Lisa M. Sox <LisaSox@scsenate.gov>

Date: 12/18/2014 1:07:46 PM
Subject: Follow Ups

Lisa,
We would like to brief Chairman Alexander on the requested follow ups from the DSS hearing. 
Is he available anytime January 7th, or 8th?
Call me my cell if you have any questions.
Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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